COVID-19 URBAN FARM UPDATE

e We will begin hosting garden hours until further notice. We will allow NO
MORE than 4 volunteers on the farm at a time.

e We have hand sanitizer on site and will be washing down common areas
after each volunteer event. There will be access to God’s Storehouse
building where a bathroom with soap and sanitizer will be available.

e Always maintain a six foot distance from others, there is plenty of room to
spread out on the Farm and lots of ground to cover.

e Please bring your own gloves if you have them; we'll be washing gloves
after each use and will have them on hand should you need them.

e If you have a cold, cough, or flu-like symptoms, please stay home and rest
until you feel better and your symptoms are gone. This helps you and other

volunteers stay healthy.

It you have any questions regarding the Urban Farm please contact

urbantfarmegodsstorehouse.org




